
ADVERTISEMENT OF A REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cottleville will receive sealed proposals at City Hall, 5490 
Fifth Street, Cottleville, MO until 10:00 a.m. local time, July 19, 2021, for the Asphalt Removal and 
Replacement Project. 
 
The project shall include all work incidental to removal and replacement of asphalt pavement for 
streets and trails in locations throughout the City.  
 
The Owner reserves the right to waive any informalities, to reject any or all proposals, or to advertise for 
new proposals. 
 
RFP documents will be available on Monday June 27, 2021 at City Hall. 
 
The City of Cottleville is an equal opportunity employer.  The City does not discriminate against 
any person because of race, color, religion, sex, handicap, familial status, or national origin. 
 
 
Rich Francis 
City Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


